
 

 

 

 

 

April 12, 2019 

 

Dear Tony Gates,  

 

Thank you for submitting a proposal for the West Indy Coop’s Snack & Beverage RFP for K12 

Schools for the 2019-2020 school year.  Commercial Food Systems was awarded the contract.  

Attached you will find the award evaluation.   

WIC values Commercial Food Systems as a partner in our industry.  We respectfully ask that CFS 

looks at implementing an updated online ordering system.  Online ordering is more efficient for 

our schools.  This request in no way reflects on your office staff that answers the phones to 

receive orders, they do a tremendous job.   

We look forward to working with you and appreciate your dedication to our schools.  

 

Sincerely, 

Katie Rogers 
Katie Rogers 

WIC Bid Administrator 

 


